
 J:\SS\WP\Circulars\2016\C1321.docx 

 
 

*** WARNING *** 

Counterfeit Notes 
 

 

 

Counterfeit notes have recently been found in circulation 

within the Market. 
 

All tenants are reminded to check all notes at each 

transaction.  Counterfeit notes could be inferior paper quality, 

faded, thicker than normal, not have raised 50 printed in the 

hologram window, hologram cut out and pasted, blurred or 

irregular print, poorly cut and white edges. 

 

If counterfeit notes are discovered they should be reported 

immediately to the SML Operations Manager 0420 936 710 

and Auburn Police (02) 9646 8699. 

 
 

Adrian La Cava 
Operations Manager 

23 November 2016 


